Date – 12-11-2010

James Watson,

352, Gandhi Marg,

Mumbai.

Dear Watson,

We cordially congratulate you upon your recent approval to take part in the Star Training Program. This is to inform you that I will be assisting you as your star training supervisor. On behalf, I shall take it as my responsibility to guide and supervise your star training experience and be available to discuss any issues, any clarifications. I will be there with you to give the support that is required to make your star-training experience successful. We shall soon contact you to fix up a convenient date and time to meet. In the meantime, I have also enclosed my contact information so that you may contact me at work if needed. Please absolutely feel free to call if you have questions. I definitely assure you that your participation in the Star Training Program will provide an excellent opportunity to meet other professionals and gain experience as a step toward fulfilling your career goals.

I look forward in providing the support necessary to make this a successful and positive developmental experience.

Sincerely,

John Wellesley,

Star consultancies,

HR, MANAGER,

Calicut.

